[bookmark: _GoBack]	    SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING OF SEPTEMBER 26, 2022
	A special meeting of the Mannington City Council with Mayor Lora Michael presiding was held Monday, September 26, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. at city hall.  Council members attending were Kris Bates, John Craw, Ken Fletcher, Tim Fluharty and Roger Russell.
	The purpose of the meeting was to select a city engineer.
	Craw made the motion to adjourn into an executive session to interview the five engineering firms that responded to the city’s ad.  Fletcher seconded the motion and it carried.
	The five firms to be interviewed were Alpha Associates, CEC, the EADS Group, S&S Engineers and the Thrasher Group.  Each were graded on an evaluation sheet.
	Russell made the motion to reconvene into regular session.  Craw seconded the motion and it carried.  The time was 8:30 p.m.
	The evaluation sheets were tallied, and the Thrasher Group received the high score.  Fluharty made the motion to appoint the Thrasher Group as the city’s engineer.  Fletcher seconded the motion and all approved.
	Craw made the motion to adjourn.  Fluharty seconded the motion and it carried.  The meeting adjourned at 8:35 p.m.
	
